
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Coronavirus Support Line  
Open to all parents and carers who live in the  

City of York and practitioners who work with children and young people who 
live/attend an educational setting in the City of York. 

  
Confidential telephone support, staffed by psychologists, to talk 

through questions or concerns about children and young people’s 
wellbeing or learning related to the period of school closure or 

restrictions due to the coronavirus pandemic. 
  
 
 

 

Call slots of up to 30 minutes, available during term time: 

Wednesday mornings 9am-11.30am 

From November 4th to December 16th 2020 

Please note, this is intended as a short consultation slot for specific coronavirus related 

concerns; unfortunately, we are unable to advise effectively on more complex SEND situations 

within this time frame. 

Please call 01904 553055 


